
From: Shorten, Bill (MP) [mailto:Bill.Shorten.MP@aph.gov.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 13 February 2018 8:14 AM 
To: Secretary - Firestick Estate <secretary@firestickestate.com> 
Subject: Automatic reply: "The State has failed..." 

  

Thank you for taking the time to contact Bill Shorten.  

  

We appreciate your patience as we work through the large amount of correspondence Bill receives.  

  

Comments, suggestions and ideas will be carefully considered and we will make every effort to arrange a 
response where needed.  

  

Your email may be referred to Opposition MPs and Shadow Ministers for their consideration and 
response. 

  

Correspondence containing offensive or inappropriate content will not receive a response. 

  

To stay up to date with Labor’s positive plans for Australia visit www.alp.org.au   

  

You can also find Bill on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram or at www.billshorten.com.au   

  

Office of the Hon Bill Shorten MP  

Leader of the Opposition I Federal Member for Maribyrnong  

Shadow Minister for Indigenous Affairs and Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders 
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